
 

 
 

 

 

Permission to Drive 
 

Bellevue West High School will administer AP exams at the district Welcome Center, 2600 
Arboretum Drive, between May 5th and May 16th, 2025. 
 

• If your student plans to drive themselves, they must turn in this permission form      

by April 22nd to donna.pearson@bpsne.net. 
 

• Students riding with their parent or guardian do not need this permission form. 
 

 

My student    _________________________ ___________________________,  

    (First Name)    (Last Name) 

has permission to drive themselves to and from the Welcome Center for AP testing.   

 

 

 

_________________________________  ________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature                          Date 

 

 

• Students should park in the Lied Activity Center parking lot, across the street 

from the Welcome Center. 

• I understand it is my responsibility to arrive at the test center on time. 

 

 

 

_________________________________  ________________________ 

Student Signature                          ID Number 

 

 

 

 

 

DUE APRIL 22, 2025 
 

Forms can be turned in to the Counseling Office 

OR emailed to donna.pearson@bpsne.net 


